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October 15, 2010 

To Whom It Mav Concern: 

I would like to provide a letter of recommendation for the Medicus Firm and their 
recruiter, Ms. Victoria Miller. Lha~e workedwithMs, Miller for over the past t"Yo years. 
She has been very instrumental in assisting me and Excela with several challenging 
recruitment efforts in Neurology, General Surgery, Primary Care and Orthopedics. She is 
viewed as an extension of my department and works collaboratively and professionally 
with me on all of the recruitment initiatives. 

I have found that Ms. Miller has very good communication skills, problem solving 
techniques and has a comprehensive fund of knowledge pertaining to physician 
recruitment. 

I highly recommend Medicus and Ms. Miller to partner with your organization as you 
embark on challenging physician recruitment searches. If you have any questions, please 
contact me at 724-830-8500. 

Sincerely, 
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Ri~a A. Guerrieri', M.Ed. 
Director, Physician Relations 

Frick Hospital Latrobe Area Hospital Westmoreland Regional Hospital 


